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I urge you to vote no on HB 3103. Times are changing and the Timber Industry must 

change with it by significantly ending the unsustainable clear cutting that is 

happening across the state. In my own home town I see the devastation of soil 

erosion, flooding and invasive plants taking over where beautiful forests once stood. 

The land is literally scarred. Please be the voice of reason and put life and the beauty 

of our state above profits and greedy corporations!  


